
Stewardship 

 

As we approach the end of Lent, we look forward to the completion of our Parish 

Hall and the numerous ways we will be able to gather for fellowship. Our 

committee has been meeting monthly to share our thoughts and ideas on how we 

can encourage greater participation in the various ministries of St. Philips. 

Year-Round Stewardship is defined as the offering of our time, talent and 

treasure. Ministries take many forms and we have many to choose from at St. 

Philips. We are thankful to all those who are already involved in our church. 

Contemplate and pray about what activities bring you a feeling of closeness with 

God. How are YOU being called to serve?  

 


